
FROM IMS COUNCIL MINUTES 
AUGUST 5, 1996 
 
“Regarding IMS affiliation with The Electronic Journal of Probability (EJP) and The Electronic 
Communications in Probability (ECP) 
 
(a) EJP/ECP can advertise that they are journals affiliated with the IMS, and the IMS will list the 
contents of these journals in the Bulletin. 
 
(b) The IMS will oversee the appointment of future editors of the journals, after the current 
editors finish their three year terms. This, and other matters involving EJP/ECP will be decided in 
consultation with the EJP/ECP advisory board. Future advisory boards will also be chosen by the 
IMS. 
 
(c) No financial support for the journals is to be provided at this time, although requests for 
support might be considered in the future. 
 
(d) The IMS may end this affiliation at its discretion. After some discussion the Council approved 
the IMS affiliation as described.” 
 


